
Hampden Council on Aging – June, 2021 

 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Deb Mahoney, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty in person at Senior Center. 

In attendance: Monique Downey, John Flynn and Nancy Willoughby via Zoom. 

Absent: Dee Vermette, Cliff Bombard, Tina Doran, Sue Haskins, Ann Thomas - GSSSI 

Meeting held via Zoom starting a 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:09AM on June 8. 

Meeting minutes for May, 2021 were read and approved. 

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved. 

The Memory Café meetings have been happening through Zoom sessions. 

There is a shoe collection fundraiser that has been a great success as funds have been raised for the 
Building Expansion fund. 

The plan is to reopen the Senior Center on June 15th and the hard opening will occur on  July 6th  with 
Senior Center programs resuming at that time.   

Directors Reported was accepted. 

The officers will remain unchanged for the next year in view of the Covid issues of the past year. Voted 
and accepted by the board. 

Activities: There are two events that are being planned. The first is to be held at the Bethlehem Baptist 
Church in the parking lot. The band Union Gap will be playing and the cost is $15.00. The event is 
scheduled for June 26th.  

The second is to be held in the Senior Center parking lot. The Windjammer Band will be playing and the 
cost is $15.00. The event is scheduled for July 22nd. 

Nan is working hard to the Senior Center calendar back in order.  

Meeting was adjourned at 9:34 AM. 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


